
Notification of Receipt
of Combined Remedial

Investigation Report and
Cleanup Plan

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
901 Pennsylvania SRR, LLC is
submitting to the Southwest
Regional  Office  of  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection  a
combined  Remedial
Investigation  Report  and
Cleanup Plan for a site located
at 901 Pennsylvania Avenue in
Ward  22,  Pittsburgh,
Allegheny County. The report
identifies areas of the site with
soil  and  groundwater
impacted  by  lead.  The
site-specific standards will be
applied  to  the  identified
impact  and  the
recommended remediation is
elimination  of  potential
exposure  pathways  through
the  use  engineering  and
institutional  controls.  This
notice  is  made  under  the
provision  of  the  Land
Recycling  and  Environmental
Remediation  Standards  Act,
the  Act  of  May  19,  1995,
P.L.#4, No.2.


